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Carol DeSoto

From: Gilbert "B.J." Bowling
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 12:01 PM
To: Carol DeSoto
Subject: Comment on Septic Map

See below ….  
 
 
 

From: Susan Boarman <susanboarman55@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 11:59 AM 
To: Gilbert "B.J." Bowling <BowlingG@charlescountymd.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: *NEW SUBMISSION* Amendment to the 2016 Charles County Comprehensive Plan, Septic Tier Map, 
Newburg 
 

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening 
attachments and hover over any links before clicking.  

 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Charles County Government <applications@charlescountymd.gov> 
Date: Wed, May 25, 2022, 10:54 AM 
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Amendment to the 2016 Charles County Comprehensive Plan, Septic Tier Map, Newburg 
To: <susanboarman55@gmail.com> 
 

Amendment to the 2016 Charles County Comprehensive Plan, Septic Tier Map, Newburg 

Submission #: 1687252 

IP Address: 174.197.66.107 

Submission Date: 05/25/2022 11:52 AM 

Survey Time: 15 minutes, 51 seconds 
 

You have a new online form submission. 
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and can be viewed after you login.  

Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 

Bobby Boarman  
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Address 

11500 BB Farm Place 
NA,Newburg MD 20664 

Phone 

(301) 751-9649  

Email 

susanboarman55@gmail.com 

Are you: 

Neutral 

Comment 

I am very concerned about the over development in Charles County. Our farms and woodland are diapering at an alarming rate. I 
personally feel we need to preserve our farm land and woods. I make my living off the farm and river. The water quality of our rivers 
are at an all time low. I all so believe in property owner rights. If they must make sacrifices then they should be reimbursed. I know 
our Commissioners will make the right choice. 

Upload File(s) 

 
 
Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email. 

 


